
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 9, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 525 
Re: Cancellation of the Atlanta, GA to Kearny, NJ Service 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective Monday July 12, 2004 Pacer Stacktrain is canceling service in the 
Atlanta to Kearny lane pair.  Loads ordered on or after this date will not be 
accepted. The decision to remove this service from our network is in 
conjunction with our underlying rail partner's route simplification initiative in this 
lane.   
 
Please communicate this announcement to all appropriate parties within your 
organization, customers and dray partners, and direct any inquiries to your 
Customer Support or Business Development Representative.  Thank you for 
your continued support.   
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